
  COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES SHEET  
October 6, 2024 

 
 

       Please turn in announcements by 10:30 on Wednesday mornings to the office 
       of the First Christian Reformed Church: office@firstcrc.com or 712-722-0717.         

 
Wednesday, October 9:  Dordt University invites you to “Who Is My Neighbor?” from 7:15 to 8:30pm in Dordt’s 
Science Building, Room 1606. Matthew Soerens, VP of Advocacy and Policy for World Relief, will be sharing 
more about understanding dynamics at the US-Mexico border. 
 

Advance Announcements 
 

Friday, October 18:  The Joan Ringerwole Organ Recital Series presents Alexander Meszler in a solo organ 
recital at 7:00pm in the B.J. Haan Auditorium at Dordt University. Dr. Meszler is an organist dedicated to 
interdisciplinary performance and research. His performances and research aim to inspire new perspectives on 
the organ and its capabilities both within and beyond the liturgy. He serves as College Organist and Assistant 
Professor of Music at Luther College. With Kimberly Marshall, he is the General editor for a forthcoming online 
Encyclopedia of the Organ that will contain 4,000 articles about the organ. Dr. Meszler’s performance at Dordt is 
part of the Ringerwole Organ Recital Series, which seeks to promote the organ and its repertoire for the musical 
education and enjoyment of students, alumni, and the community by bringing celebrated organists to Dordt 
University. 
 

Requested Announcements 
 

Love In the Name of Christ Sioux County is seeking a part-time (20 hours) MINISTRY COORDINATOR/OFFICE 
ASSISTANT. This position requires strong interpersonal skills, attention to detail and excellent organization. The 
ability to be a self-starter, work independently and collaboratively within a team setting is essential. Proficiency in 
Microsoft Word and Excel is required. Knowledge of Canva is helpful. Four-day work week. For more information, 
please contact Debbie at 712-476-5990 or send resume to Love INC Sioux County, PO Box 85, Rock Valley, IA 
51247.   
 
The Bethel / First CRC GEMS Girls’ Club is currently doing their annual fundraiser of cards, gift and home items, 
gourmet popcorn, and more! This helps to cover the costs of our supplies and activities, and this year we are 
blessed to donate a portion of our funds to the Rock Valley GEMS Club to help them rebuild their clubhouse after 
the flood! There are brochures to browse through at Bethel’s Welcome Center and First’s Information Center, as 
well as order forms. There is also an online link you can order from if you contact a specific GEMS girl. If you are 
interested in supporting this ministry, please reach out to any of our 4th - 8th grade GEMS girls or counselor 
Ashley Wynia (712-441-5645) by October 9. Thank you for your support! 
 

mailto:office@firstcrc.com

